
Notice of Suspension about Kitchen & Bath China 2020 

  

In view of the rapid outbreak of Covid-19 pandemic worldwide, China has decided to 

temporarily suspend entry of foreigners with currently valid visas and residence permits in 

China from 00:00 on March 28, 2020. Such suspension was announced by Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs of the People's Republic of China, National Immigration Administration on March 26. 

The office of the Shanghai Covid-19 Epidemic Prevention & Control Leading Group decided to 

implement a 14-day centralized quarantine health observation for all immigrants entering 

Shanghai starting at 00:00 on March 28. 

 

As the top three kitchen and bathroom showcases in the world, the organizers have invested 

huge manpower, financial resources and material resources to organize the exhibition as 

scheduled, and all preparations are ready. However, the current pandemic of Covid-19 is 

spreading rapidly across the world, overseas exhibitors and buyers have been unable to attend 

the exhibition objectively. As an industry platform for the global supply chain and the annual 

trade volume of import and export trades reaching tens of billions of Yuan, during this 

extraordinary period of global anti-epidemic, we put the security interests of all exhibitors and 

buyers first, and take into account the difficulties faced by exhibitors and buyers. According to 

the "Notice of the State Council on the Covid-19 Joint Prevention and Control Mechanism on 

Further Doing a Good Job in the Prevention and Control of Covid-19 Outbreaks in Key Places, 

Key Units, and Key Populations" released document number [2020] 16, large-scale gathering 

sports such as marathon running, gathering religious activities, various exhibitions and 

conventions, etc. will not be carried out for the time being. After extensively soliciting 

opinions from exhibitors, the organizers decided and announced: Kitchen & Bath China 2020 

originally scheduled to be held at the Shanghai New International Expo Centre from June 2 to 

5, 2020 (the 25th) --- be suspended! Next, the organizers will make a comprehensive 

assessment of the pandemic situation and the promulgation of national policies to determine 

how to restart the exhibition. 

 

Dear exhibitors and buyers, a sudden pandemic disrupted the rhythm of all companies. In this 

special period, the organizers of the Kitchen & Bath China will work together with the industry 

to strengthen their confidence and overcome the difficulties to meet the future. The decision 

to suspend the exhibition will help exhibitors and buyers to reserve more energy, expand new 

products and optimize operations. After the pandemic, there will be a concentrated outbreak 

of enthusiasm for exhibitors in the industry. The organizers will continue to fully prepare for 

this and continue to provide you with more professional and forward-looking services. 

 

Worldwide Exhibitions Service Co., Ltd. 

April 13, 2020 


